
Public Comments

No. Comment Comment Date

1

I am a resident of Arapahoe County and ride my bike in the area of Cherry Creek Reservoir 
frequently. There are also many bike trails that are in the area including one that spans the distance 
between Aurora and Cherry Creek Reservoirs. I have learned that a major source of air pollution in 
Colorado is oil and gas. This area is very close to the highly residential part of Denver. Being allowed 
to frack in this area deteriorates the recreational activities in this area.

I also feel this is a health issue with air pollution. Especially now that Covid-19 is such an issue, this 
would affect the ability to breathe clean air and the quality of life in Arapahoe County.

I am asking that you do not issue these fracking permits.

Thank You.

Mary Sue Dickerson 

08/08/2020
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The following comments were provided by members of the public and were 
considered during the technical review of this application.
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